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Thank you everyone for a productive meeting.
I would like to clarify that the income tax template John just circulated should be kept
confidential at this point and not shared with the general public.



I hope that Mr. Narver can correct me if I am wrong but our intention is that it be confidential
as it is attorney work product that we (EOI and the coalition) are sharing with the City as a
potential client and as part of a joint prosecution and defense relationship.
If this is not feasible, please let me know.

Thank you
Claire

On Thu, Apr 27, 2017 at 4:52 PM, John Burbank <john@eoionline.org> wrote:

Thanks Ted. And friends, I am attaching Claire’s draft ordinance for code cities. This
should add food for thought (and action!).

From: Virdone, Ted [mailto:Ted.Virdone@seattle.gov]
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 4:49 PM
To: John Burbank <john@eoionline.org>; Katie Wilsion (katie@transitriders.org)
<katie@transitriders.org>; Herbold, Lisa <Lisa.Herbold@seattle.gov>; Aldrich, Newell
<Newell.Aldrich2@seattle.gov>; Chen, William <William.Chen@seattle.gov>; Sund, Erik
<Erik.Sund@seattle.gov>; Noble, Ben <Ben.Noble@seattle.gov>; Claire Tonry
(clairet@igc.org) <clairet@igc.org>; Sawant, Kshama <Kshama.Sawant@seattle.gov>;
Michael Tamayo (mtamayo@washingtonea.org) <mtamayo@washingtonea.org>; John
Gibson (gibsoneconomics@comcast.net) <gibsoneconomics@comcast.net>
Cc: Narver, Gregory <Gregory.Narver@seattle.gov>
Subject: tax the rich ordinance and upcoming meeting

Hi All,

Thanks for the great meeting today to discuss Trump Proof Seattle’s  proposal to tax the rich
to pay for indispensable city services. As offered at the meeting, I am attaching this work in
progress of the ordinance language I have been writing for Kshama. I have drawn some of
the language from the Opportunities for Olympia initiative, some from other City’s tax
code, and a lot from the Seattle Municipal Code language particularly Chapter 5.55. I’ll
send you all new drafts as they come up. As we discussed in the meeting, the process of
drafting, has brought up for me a lot of administrative questions that I never considered.
Note the track changes comments I put in the margins to see some of those administrative
questions.

Finally, as we discussed at the meeting, please let me know the time and place for the
upcoming meeting with Greg (cc’d here) so I can join you there.

Thank You,
Ted Virdone
Legislative Aide to CM Kshama Sawant
206-684-8016 (office)

--
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